July 24, 2007

Alderman Michael D'Amato City of Milwaukee Common Council

Re: File #061111

Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development Committee meeting

Mr. D'Amato

We have lived adjacent to the property since 1979 and currently own properties in a one block radius of the proposed development.

Since its inception, the plan has had our full approval. When discussed with many of our neighbors, we have yet to discover a one that does not feel this project will be a much-needed improvement/addition to the growth of Brewer's Hill.

This is also a huge improvement for North Holton Street.

As Brewer's Hill residents we would love to see this item approved and give Mr. Olson our blessing.

Damian and Cyndi Zak 2024 N. Buffum Street Milwaukee, WI 53212 414.263.2903